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In an effort to better understand how students perceive

the CS curriculum and instruction at UMBC, we have

developed a program-wide course survey to be

administered to students in all CS courses.  The survey

will be available in Blackboard from October 15 through

October 31.  Please log into blackboard.umbc.edu during

this time frame, and complete a survey for each of the

CS courses that you are enrolled in.  The survey is

available within each course’s community under “Course

Documents” (click on “CMSC Course Survey”).

The results of the survey will be anonymous

(blackboard will track who responds to the survey, but

will not associate student names with individual

responses).

Please contact the CS Undergraduate Program

Director, Marie desJardins (mariedj@cs.umbc.edu, ITE

337, x53967) if you have any questions, concerns, or

comments about the survey process.

Thank you for your assistance!


